
 
MAR THOMA SUNDAY SCHOOL SAMAJAM 

Thiruvalla – 689101. Ph. 0469-2600655, Mob. 9188250655 
Email : mtsamajam@gmail.com 

Notice 
Beloved In Christ, 
The Mar Thoma Sunday School Samajam is completing 119 years. We gratefully remember all who helped in 
the activities of the Samajam in the past and all who are actively involving today. The tenure of the General 
Body of Samajam for the year 2021-2024 is coming to an end. You are hereby informed to elect a 
representative for the year 2024-27 as per the Samajam Constitution chapter-2, clause III, for the General Body 
of the Samajam on receipt of this letter. The elected representatives should have at least 5 years Sunday 
School teaching experience with a minimum age of 24 years. The details of the elected representative 
should reach the Samajam General Secretary on or before 24th July 2024 at 5 p.m. duly signed by the 
President of the Sunday School in the prescribed form below. 

Earnestly seek your prayers and co-operation for the ministry of the Samajam. 

 
Prayerfully 

Thiruvalla Rev. George Cherian 
30/03/2024 General Secretary 

 
 

MAR THOMA SUNDAY SCHOOL SAMAJAM 
Details of the elected representative for the General Body of 

Samajam for the year 2024-2027 

  
1. Name of the Sunday School 

  

  
2. Sunday School Register Number 

  

  
3. Centre 

  

  
4. Diocese 

  

  
5. Name & Address of Representative with      
    Mobile number (CAPITAL LETTERS) 

  

  

  
 
 

M      F 

  Mobile Number  
                                                                Pin :    

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

          Email :  

  
6. Age, Date of Birth 

Age  Date Month              Year  

           

 7. Sunday school teaching      
      Experience (in Years) 

  

  
8. Election Date 

  

  
9. Signature of the Representative 

  

  
10. Name, Signature & Seal of the 
President of the respective Sunday 
school 

Name Signature Seal  

  
11.Name, Address & Signature of 
Sunday School Secretary 

   

NB : Incomplete forms and forms not received before 5 pm on 24th July 2024 will not be accepted. Further 
Communication will not be sent in this regard. 

 


